THE COMMUNITY SERVICES AWARD

(CAM MACKENZIE AWARD) 
APPLICATION
Every year Coquitlam Continuing Education recognizes students who have served in the community in various capacities.  Each year the CTA awards a student bursary called the Cam Mackenzie Award.  This money award recognizes individuals for their volunteer work.

If you are interested in the bursary, please take a few minutes to fill out this form.  This form is completely voluntary.

1. What is your full name?

2. What course(s) are you taking and who is your teacher(s)?
3. List the most recent (last 2 years) community/volunteer activities you have been involved in and for how long?  Beside each activity, please identify a current contact person and telephone number.  (Examples:  Share Society, Church, Hospital, Crisis line, Food bank, Senior’s home…)

4. Why did you choose to get involved in one of the above activities?

5. In what way(s) have you benefited personally from your community involvement?

Please submit this form to Coquitlam Continuing Education’s main office at 380 Montgomery Street,
by May 10, 2019  *IMPORTANT* only fully completed forms will be considered.
You may be the lucky receiver of the Cam Mackenzie Award.
Student Signature:


Date:
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